
 

To whom it may concern, 

  

I would like to express my agreement with the recent submission made by Libby Brook regarding the 

proposed introduction of the National Psychology Exam.  

  

I am currently studying the Masters in Applied Psychology (Organisational) and believe that such an 

exam is not a good idea for the psychology profession. I will not go into further details about my 

opinion on this as I believe Libby has outlined important points perfectly. However, I am happy to be 

contacted if you would like me to provide further information. 

  

Regards,  

 

Anna Taimre 

Master of Applied Psychology (Organisational) student at Murdoch University 


